

## Spring Common Academy

American Lane Huntingdon Cambs. **PE29 1TQ** 

Head of School: Julia McIntosh School Telephone: 01480 377403 office@springcommon.cambs.sch.uk www.springcommon.cambs.sch.uk

4th December 2019

Dear Parents/Carers

## Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day 2019

On Friday 13th December, Spring Common Academy will be celebrating Save the Children Christmas Jumper Day.

Save the Children charity help children and their families across Asia. We will be raising money for this charity to help make a better future for children around the world, so a £1 donation would be appreciated from those who wear a Christmas jumper or top.

It could help them grow up healthy and safe, and get an education, so they can grow up to be who they want to be. Help Every Child Reach Their Potential.

The vision of Save the Children is a world in which every child attains the right to survival, protection, development, and participation. Its mission is to inspire breakthroughs in the way the world treats children and to achieve immediate and lasting change in their lives.

If you would like more information about Save the Children charity, please visit the official website: https://www.savethechildren.org.uk/

Yours sincerely

Debra Wurf

Teacher Class 3DW

RE/International Coordinator

Spring Common Academy is part of Spring Common Academy Trust Executive Head Teacher: Dr Kim Taylor OBE Tel: 01480 377404

















